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Fair Pay = Valued Workforce  
 
Dear Mac Pevey, Assistant Secretary,  
 
We the undersigned request economic dignity for the 
personnel who support Community Corrections.  Support 
staff are currently at least 45% behind Washington State’s 
own 2018 salary survey.  Support staff are integral to 
allowing the Officers to do their work.  We are important in 
keeping our communities safe and aiding in the successful 
reintegration of offenders into our communities.  We face 
every one of the 18,000 people under supervision that enter 
our offices with personal risk.  We make sure documentation 
is processed properly to ensure safety for our communities 
and justice is served.  We stand together for fair pay for 
Corrections Support Staff. 
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